
 

 

Bedlington West End First School 

 

Wednesday 18 March 2020 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU – UPDATE 
 

 

 

Dear Parent\Guardian 
 

Due to school closures, declining pupil numbers, staff shortages and supply chain 

issues, we will be implementing an emergency school lunch menu from Monday 

23rd March 2020.  

 

All pre orders in place will be cancelled and a new menu for pre ordering will be 

loaded into the School Grid system by 6.00pm tonight. 

 

The menu being offered on an emergency basis is simplified in comparison to our 

usual menus, but still offers hot and cold food options, vegetables, salad and a 

selection of desserts.  Please see attached the new menu for full details. 

 

If you have any queries concerning this menu, please contact our School Office 

who will be happy to help you. 
 

We would like to thank you all for your ongoing support during these uncertain 

times. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Bushell 

Headteacher 

 


